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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Judiciary Committee, my 
name is Hillary Shende from Brunswick, and I am in strong support of LD 411.
This is one of many gun safety laws that, together, form a strong barrier against gun 
violence, a phenomenon that is only a significant problem in war zones and in 
America. 
We don’t have to live this way. It is a policy choice. And since you are the policy 
makers, please make the choice to reduce gun violence by passing LD 411. Thank 
you. 


